Letter of Agreement
Between
the Mead School District and
the Mead Education Association

This Letter of Agreement sets forth the following understanding between the Mead
Education Association and Mead School District #354. This agreement shall not be
considered precedent setting by either party.

The district and association mutually agree that the following positions will be non-
continuing for the 2024 /2025 school year:

e .6 FTE LAP - This is a trial, non-continuing position for the 2024/25 school
year to support the Dual Language Program housed at Midway Elementary
School.

e 1.0 FTE LAP - This is a non-continuing position for the 2024/25 school year,
using funding that may not be available beyond the 2024/25 school year, to
support multilingual students at Shiloh Hills.

e .3 FTE LAP - This is the continuation of a non-continuing position for an

additional school year to support students at Prairie View. Retired teacher

Sara Ferris filled this non-continuing position in the 2023 /24 school year. The

district and association mutually agree Ms. Ferris may continue in this position

for the 2024/25 school.

1.0 FTE Midway Kindergarten 24/25 school year.

.4 FTE Mead High School Sports Medicine 24/25 school year.

1.0 FTE Mead High School Math 24/25 school year.

High School DLC Support Teachers (multiple positions) 24 /25 school year.

The status of these positions for the 25/26 school year will be discussed in Labor
Management prior to May 15, 2025.
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